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January 31, 2014

Glenn Simon

Director of Operations & Transportation
ISD 191 Administrative Service Center
100 River Ridge Court

Burnsville, MN 55337

Re: 2014 Pavement Rehabilitation Multiple Sites, Independent School District #191
Dear Mr. Simon:

We have reviewed and evaluated the bids received for the above referenced project. Bituminous
Roadways, Inc. submitted the low qualified bid with a Base Bid amount of $611,850.00, and Add
Alternate amount of $181,775.00 for a contract total of 793,625.00.

It is our understanding that Independent School District #191 will accept both the Base Bid and Add
Alternate #1 for this year’s pavement work.

Following the bid opening, we discussed the bid results with Bituminous Roadways, Inc. They indicated
they have reviewed their bid and would be pleased to complete the work for their submitted Base Bid and
Add Alternate #1 for a contract total amount of 793,625.00.

SRI’s staff has reviewed references and has past work history with Bituminous Roadways, Inc. and it is
our opinion they are capable of performing the work as specified. The contract total amount of
$793,625.00 is within the budget recommendation for this project. We would like this letter to serve as
SRI’s formal letter of recommendation for Bituminous Roadways, Inc. to perform the Pavement
Rehabilitation for Independent School District #191 this year at various sites throughout the District.

Sincerely,

SRI CONSULTANTS
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Joseph Bohrod

Senior Project Manager

CC: John Kittleson, Bituminous Roadways, Inc.

Building Envelope Consultants



